
Announcements 
Father’s Day. Happy Father’s Day to all our awesome dads!  
Have a great day! 
 

Youth Sunday Night.  Youth will not be meeting on Father's 
Day, June 19th so they can spend time hanging out with family. 
 

Food Pantry.  Distribution Day for the Clark County Ecumenical 
Food Pantry is Tuesday, June 21st.  The requested donation items 
are rice and cereal.  You can bring your donation to church on 
Sunday or bring it to the church office.   
 

Children’s Summer Fun. Kids, start sharpening your putt-putt 
skills. We are playing putt-putt at Pirate’s Cove on June 23rd. 
We will leave from the Fellowship Hall at 4:00 p.m. and return 
about 6:30 p.m. We will enjoy a shake from Purple Cow after 
our mini-golf game. Please bring $5. Any adult that is willing to 
come play a game with us, please let Jewelie know so we can 
make sure to have enough chaperones. It is going to be fun! 
 

Moving Day. Two moving days happening this month.  Randy and 
Laura are packing up Friday, June 24th, and would appreciate any 
help.  Zeke is moving in Wednesday, June 29th.  I don't yet know 
the time but will make that information available closer to the 29th.  
Please let Sabrina know if you can help.  I will give you more 
information about times as we draw closer to the 24th and 29th. 
 

Youth Summer Fun.  Youth are going to a Traveler’s baseball 
game! The game begins at 1:35 on Sunday, June 26th. We will 
leave from Sturgis at 12 and should return about 5:30. Tickets 
for the game are provided by the church. Please bring money 
for lunch and concessions. Any adult that would like to come to 
the game with us, please let Jewelie know so we can make sure 
to have enough chaperones. Go Traveler’s! 
 

Single Service Sunday. Sunday, July 3rd, begins our Summer Single 
Service Sundays (also the first Sunday new pastor Zeke Allen will 
preach).  The first three Sundays in July, we will have our 
traditional worship service in the Sanctuary at 9:00 a.m.  The 
following three Sundays (through August 14), we will meet in the 
Fellowship Hall at 9:00 a.m. with our contemporary worship 
service.  Sunday School will remain at 10:00 a.m. for those six 
Sundays.  Regular services resume August 21st. 

VBS.  Get your safety goggles out and lab coats pressed. It is 
time to sign up for Vacation Bible School! VBS is July 11-15.  
God’s Wonder Lab - Jesus Does the Impossible is a fun and 
exciting program about some of the miracles Jesus performed 
and how we can learn and apply lessons from them. We are 
looking for young scientists, kids going into kindergarten 
through 6th grade, to come help us out with our experiments. 
To sign your student up, please go to:  
 

https://forms.gle/CbMJjDXBsLntq9xRA.  
 

Adult and Youth (going into 6th grade and up) volunteers, 
please go to: 
 

https://forms.gle/p2LHS8fWv7LXugjTA to sign up.  
 

Be sure to invite your friends so they can enjoy the fun. We 
can't wait to see what you discover! 
 
Accounting Announcement. As per the Arkansas Conference 
recommendation, FUMC has an independent CPA annually 
review our church operating procedures including but not 
limited to accounting records. Some members will receive a 
letter with their 2021 giving record asking them to review the 
accuracy. Please take the time to review, respond, and return 
as directed. Thank you. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please Remember: 
A. You may put your offering in the plate, use Tithely by scanning the 

QR code under Ways to Give, go directly to Tithely at 
https://tithe.ly/give?c=368022, or drop it off at the church office 
during the week or by mail. 

B. You can live stream services on Facebook or YouTube at 
www.facebook.com/fumcark or 
www.youtube.com/user/fumcark. Watch previous services at 
www.fumcark.org/sermons.



Worship for the Lord’s Day 

June 19, 2022                                                 11:00 Worship Service 
2nd Sunday after Pentecost                                     Arkadelphia, AR 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Welcome                                                           Wanda O’Quinn 

 

Opening Voluntary        Balm in Gilead                    Kay McAfee 
-by Robert J. Powell 

 

*Prayer of Confession & Invitation                  Congregation 
Abba father, we thank you for your son, Jesus, who is the 
love of God. To love as he loves is impossible apart from his 
presence. Holy Spirit, Come. We long for your presence to 
dwell in us more fully. Teach us to love his presence more 
than his power and in doing so to discover the power of his 
love in our presence. We pray in Jesus’ name.  Amen. 

 

*Hymn of Praise       This is My Father’s World       UMH No. 144 
 

*Apostles’ Creed                                                  UMH No. 881 
 

*The Gloria Patri                                             UMH No. 70 
Glory be to the Father and to the Son and to the Holy Ghost; 
as it was in the beginning, is now, and ever shall be, world 
without end. Amen. Amen.  

 

Children’s Moments                                        Sabrina Mecum 
 

Pastoral Prayer and Offering 

The Lord’s Prayer                                                  Congregation 
 

The Offertory                    Blest are They                    Kay McAfee 
-by Charles Lenz 

 

* The Doxology                                                       UMH No. 95  
Praise God from whom all blessings flow; praise him, all 
creatures here below; praise him above, ye heavenly host; 
praise Father, Son, and Holy Ghost. Amen. 

*Reading God’s Word Responsively                    Isaiah 6:1-8 
Hear the Word of the LORD 

 

“In the year that King Uzziah died, I saw the Lord, high and 
exalted, seated on a throne; and the train of his robe filled 
the temple. 
 

Above him were seraphim, each with six wings: With two 
wings they covered their faces, with two they covered their 
feet, and with two they were flying. 
 

And they were calling to one another: “Holy, holy, holy is the 
Lord Almighty; the whole earth is full of his glory.” 
 

At the sound of their voices the doorposts and thresholds 
shook and the temple was filled with smoke. 
 

“Woe to me!” I cried. “I am ruined! For I am a man of 
unclean lips, and I live among a people of unclean lips, and 
my eyes have seen the King, the Lord Almighty.” 
 

Then one of the seraphim flew to me with a live coal in his 
hand, which he had taken with tongs from the altar. 

 

With it he touched my mouth and said, “See, this has 
touched your lips; your guilt is taken away and your sin 
atoned for.” Then I heard the voice of the Lord saying, 
“Whom shall I send? And who will go for us?” 

 

And I said, “Here am I. Send me!” 
 

This is the Word of the LORD. 
Thanks be to God. 

 

Anthem                         In My Father’s House             Chancel Choir 
-by Craig Courtney  

 

Sermon                    It’s Time for a Fresh Start           Rev. Jim Polk 
 

*Hymn of Response        As the Deer               TFWS No. 2025 
 

*Benediction/Blessing                                         Rev. Jim Polk 
 

Closing Voluntary                                                    Kay McAfee 
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This is a Sanctuary, a place of peace. With the exception of municipal, county, 

state or federal law enforcement, carrying a gun on First United Methodist 

Church property is prohibited. Thank you for respecting this covenant of trust.  

 
 

Adopted by First United Methodist Church Council, October 10, 2017. 


